
 

This half term we will be looking at the story of Dogger 

by Shirley Hughes. The children will be developing their 

sentence structure and using their phonics to help with 

their writing. We will continue teaching children phonics 

and supporting them in learning new spelling patterns 

and rules.  

 

                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

In RE this half term we will be learning about 

the Bible. We will look at different Bible 

stories that teach us all about God and what 

we can learn from these stories. 

Our Christian Value for this half term is: 

 
 

 

Every Thursday morning, the teachers have their 

planning, preparation and assessment time. During 

this time, the children will have : 

PE with Mr Donelan and Music with Mrs Radford 

 

Children need to bring their PE kits and wellies in to 

school at the beginning of the term and we will send 

them home at the end of the half term. 

 

We are planning lots of fun trips and activities for 

your child throughout the year. We will send further 

information out to you in the next week or two. 

 

Our welcome to Y2 meeting is next Tuesday, the 

10th September at 4pm in the hall. 
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WONDERFUL WIRRAL 
We will be starting a new unit of work looking at where 

we live. We will be focussing on map work, looking at 

our school, Moreton and moving further afield 

identifying places on the Wirral. We will then look at 

where Wirral is in the United Kingdom. 

In Art we will be focusing on drawing and sketching. 

We will be looking at shading, stippling, scribbling and 

hatching.  

 

 

 

 

 

In Maths, we will be looking at numbers up to 

100. We will be ordering numbers, identifying 

one more / one less, the number that comes 

before and after. We will be looking at place 

value and splitting 2 digit numbers into tens 

and ones.  

It would really help your child if you counted 

regularly with them – in ones, twos, fives and 

tens, forwards and backwards. – Thank you!  
 

 

 

 

Homework will in a homework book and be sent out 

every Friday to be completed at home and returned 

by the following Wednesday.  

 

Children are encouraged to complete their 

homework independently, using their phonic 

knowledge to help them to spell unknown words. 

Thank you ☺.   

 

RE & Worship 

Maths 

    Geography / Art 

Homework 

English 

General information 

Reminders 

Your children will bring home 

their reading book on a Friday 

and return it on Monday. They 

will also bring home a Team 

Read book which is a book of 

their choice from our reading 

library. 

We would also encourage your 

child to write regularly for a 

purpose – letters, shopping 

lists, party invitations etc. 

Thank you! 
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